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Delight  
thyself also in the 

LORD; and he shall give thee 
the desires of thine heart.  Ps. 37:4 

 
 

26 Missions Started 
8 Churches Established 

2 Bible Institutes Founded 
40 Years Institute 

Instructor 
Christian Book Distributor 
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AFFILIATED WITH: Independent Baptist Fellowship International, 724 N. Jim Wright Freeway, Ft. Worth, TX  76108 
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Missionaries Since 
1973 

 

VITAL STATS ON 
HONDURAS 

Population: 8,000,000+ 
Pop. Growth Rate: 2.15% 

97% Roman Catholic 

 

Thanks, be unto the Lord, for each of you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yours in Christ, 
 
 

 
Harold and Lena Priday 
 
 

Free Vonage Phone  817 886 0413    Mailing Add.   724 N Jim Wright Fwy, Ft Worth, TX 76108 

September, 2022 

Dear Friends, 
  Thank you for your faithful prayers for the mission work and for our health.   
  The mission work is doing well.  We do ask prayers for the protection of the new church 
building.  Something or someone has been entering the building and causing problems.  
The PA system was knocked over and broken, several days the money baskets have 
been on the floor and a mess left in another room.  Satan is showing his hand. 
  Lena’s two operations went well and are healing well.  She has had the stitches taken 
out of her foot and the staples removed from her knee.  We received a very good report 
from the therapist. 
  Another prayer request is for the Lord to bring a man we can begin to train to be the 
future pastor of the mission work.  Most men are not married and have improper lives. 
It has been hard to find men who qualify to be trained. 
  Many have asked about Leslie and Alba.  Leslie is our oldest son, and a missionary in 
Honduras. Alba has cancer and is taking chemo treatments.  Please pray for Alba and 
Leslie as they deal with this grave illness. 
  We praise the Lord for the wonderful Sunday School teachers and leaders that the Lord 
has given the mission work.  We are grateful for the pastor from our last church, Polo 
Rodriguez and for missionary J D Young for filling in for us while Lena is recovering. 
  My mother will celebrate her 100th birthday October 17th.  We will be with her for a 
couple days before we return to Honduras. 
  We appreciate your prayers and support very much through these tough times. 
  May the Lord bless each one of you richly. 

 
Harold and Lena Priday Celebrating 49 Years as Missionaries 


